Dear Students, Staff, Emeriti and Alumni of the University,

Open Letter Coordinated by Sussex UCU

I am writing in response to the four actions you raise in your letter, delivered to me as Vice-Chancellor on 29 March 2022.

There is much in this letter that we all agree on, and the University Executive Group would like to

excesses. The University Executive Group is always willing to engage constructively in discussions about our future and to avoid further disruption wherever possible.

Regards,

DavM5.5 (w)ag fsxer2.9 fxo2.9 f,